
SAVE THE DATE!!
for our Annual

Teen Dating Violence Awareness Walk
on Thursday, October 4th from 6:00pm to 6:30pm

starting in front of 120 Stuyvesant Place, SINY

PLEASE JOIN THE STATEN ISLAND YOUTH JUSTICE CENTER IN CONJUCTION 
WITH THE SISTERHOOD OF WOMEN’S ORGANIZATIONS IN A WALK TO SUPPORT THE YOUNG 

PEOPLE OF THE COMMUNITY AS THEY TAKE A STAND AGAINST TEEN DATING VIOLENCE.  
AN EDUCATIONAL FORUM PRESENTED BY MS. DINA TUSH AND MS. JEANINE MCGUIRE 

FROM 5PM TO 6PM.

 If you are interested in showing your support please contact Dana Rachlin at 
718-406-1102 or by email: DRachlin@courts.state.ny.us


